
 
AGENDA REQUEST  

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Bart Aguirre, Chief 

DATE March 23, 2021 

SUBJECT:  IN THE MATTER OF ACCEPTING A VEHICLE REPURPOSE TRANSFER 

FROM CLINTON PD EOD    BA           
  

 

Request:  

 Please accept this letter of request to accept a vehicle repurpose transfer from the Clinton Police 

Department EOD. This move would transfer a vehicle titled and identified as a, 2015 F-250 

black in color VIN# 1FT7W2B68FEB19517 mileage 54,444, from the Clinton MS Police 

Department EOD to the Tupelo MS Police Department EOD. This transfer of the stated vehicle 

would be at no cost to the City of Tupelo. This vehicle will give the Tupelo Police Department 

EOD another tool for rapid response to EOD situations. 

 


